
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
From: Terri Quenzer tquenzer@sdccd.edu 
Subject:  RE: HELP: Identifying Statewide Resources in these challenging times 

Date: March 24, 2020 at 11:09 AM 
  

 
You can share these science/biotech resources with your region: 

• This is a link to the Google Doc I created with resources for biotech and other science 
faculty: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-l5TWkOUDb-Z8o525qtH6c1xS1V0qjqP36GgsiGmdkU/edit 

• This Google Doc is editable, so that faculty can post additional resources and comments on their experience 
using any of the resources that are 
posted: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lKwNvh4Obyqk3q1evlZR8gg0nvZKvSm4PaJSoC0spgs/edithtt

ps://docs.google.com/document/d/1lKwNvh4Obyqk3q1evlZR8gg0nvZKvSm4PaJSoC0spgs/edit 
 
Note that I just sent this out yesterday, so there are no comments here yet. 

• I'm having weekly Zoom conference calls with faculty statewide every Friday from 11 am - 12 pm. Irene 
was on that call last Friday, also faculty from Ventura and Allan Hancock Colleges. Any faculty that would 
benefit are welcome and here is the link: https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/134821012. 

• We got the CCCCO to get a license for Labster, an online virtual lab simulation program, that enables all 
115 college science classes to access the courses. The 1st Google Doc link above lists the courses that are 
available (science and safety). They are finalizing the contract and will notify me as soon as it's available. 

 

Terri Quenzer, PhD 
Statewide Director, Life Sciences/Biotech 
Workforce and Economic Development 
Division California Community Colleges, 
Hosted at San Diego Miramar 
College Phone: 619-922-0696 
Email: tquenzer@sdccd.edu 
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